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03/08/2024  22:25:452024/2528/P COMMNT Goldhurst Terrace I would like to confirm my objections to the proposed planning application for 141 Goldhurst terrace , for the 

reasons that have already been stated by others. I believe it would be disastrous on many levels , including 

increased risk of flooding , the destruction of precious green space , with loss of blossoming trees affecting 

local biodiversity, and a threat to the beautiful mature sycamore tree .we are supposed to be living in a 

conservation area , and i very much hope that , that fact will be at the forefront of any decision taken in this 

case . Yours sincerely 136 Goldhurst Terrace

02/08/2024  23:00:062024/2528/P COMMNT John Bunce I strongly object to the proposed extension; due to known flooding in this area this would cause more 

unnecessary flooding with there being more hard surfaces.

Not only flooding but this is a conservation area and the size of the extension would no doubt be out of 

character for Goldhurst Terrace and encourage others to follow suit.

There is also a drain directly where the extension would cover and would cause more damage to the 

environment and to add with the noise pollution this also would create an unnecessary stress for neighbours 

directly at the side of the property given the back rooms are mainly used for bedrooms.

Cutting down trees that are many many years old would not be good for the environment either.
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